
 
 



‘A text message was allegedly sent from the Muslim peer's phone shortly before his 
Jaguar was in collision with a car that had broken down in the fast lane of the M1 near 
Rotherham.' 
 
The mention of the peer’s religion is wholly unrelated to the subject at hand, his facing 
trial for dangerous driving, and breaches article 12, section 2 of the PCC Code of 
Practice. 
 
We look forward to hearing your thoughts on this matter in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Inayat Bunglawala, 
Advisor on Research and Policy, 
ENGAGE 

 


